From: Russell Clark I

Sent: 11 January 2024 09:44

To: Planning

Subject: 2023/4104/P - 7 Haversham Place, London N6 6NG
Dear Sirs,

Attention: Planning Officer for Fast Track SC

Our client wishes to make the following comments regarding the objections that have been raised by the
neighbours.

1. No. 4, No 5 and No. 7 all have loft conversions with matching materials.

2. The residents also voted for No. 7 to retain the slate so that they matched the others.

3. We are a little unsure why two of the neighbours have objected when they also have slate on their
dormers. This seems a little hypocritical.

Kind regards,

Russell Clark
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